
In accordance with Section 6.19 of the Local Government Act
1995, the Shire of Dundas hereby gives notice of its intention to
impose Fees and Charges for the 2025-26 financial year to be
effective from 1 August 2025.

Details of the fees and charges for the 2025-26 financial year can
be found on the Shire of Dundas Website at
www.dundas.wa.gov.au or at the Shire of Dundas Administration
Office 88-92 Prinsep Street, Norseman.
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